
🏋️‍♂️ TEMPORARY FITNESS CENTER CLOSURE 🏋️‍♀️ 

To our Homeowners, 

Our Yoga Room will be temporarily closed from: 

July 28, 2025, to August 1, 2025 

This closure is due to Yoga Room Floor Refinishing. 

Additionally, the entire Fitness Center will be closed 

August 1, 2025, for painting. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your 
understanding and support. 

We look forward to welcoming you back on August 2, 2025.  

 
 

 


